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U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S

Find us online! The Official Franklin Township PTA @franklintownshippta

PTA Meeting with Special Guest 
November 8

Halloween Parade & Class Parties
October 31 (Half Day)

Calendar Raffle Fundraiser Sale
November - Sold all month long! 

The PTA set up a delicious welcome back breakfast for our teachers and
staff during the first Teacher In-service. Thank you to the families who
donated items!
We held a festive Welcome Back Fall Festival complete with carnival games,
face painting, and the Kona ice truck! 
We raised nearly $900 through our Mums Fundraiser for the PTA to plan
even more enriching and fun experiences for our classrooms and community.
Our second annual Trunk-or-Treat showcased the creativity of our Franklin
families! 
Get ready to see some fresh Franklin gear! New orders of School Spirit Wear
will be in by the end of the month.

Fall PTA Happenings 
Thank you to our Franklin families for making the start of the
school year such a huge success! 

Holiday Shoppe
December 4 - 7

Parents’ Night Out
December 8

Calendar Raffle PRIZES!
December - Winners announced!



 We are in need of a BOOK FAIR LEAD who will help our school
librarian plan and organize the spring READ-A-THON, our biggest

fundraiser. Planning starts soon!
Please reach out to Megan at franklintownshippta@gmail.com if you are interested!

Students perform better academically when their
school has an active PTA, and our teachers, staff,

and administration also benefit from having a
caring, engaged community behind them. 

Everyone is welcome!

A single membership costs $7 or you can join as a
family for $14. Scan the QR code to join!

Thank you for making a difference!

Megan Budd, President

Jessica Muglia, Vice President

Taryn Earl, Secretary

Regan Aloisio, Treasurer

We are need of a DJ for the New Years Dance 
(4th-6th grades)!

Please let us know if you or someone you know is willing to
help! Contact franklintownshippta@gmail.com

Help Wanted!
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We are so excited to be able to host classroom parties
throughout the year again. Thank you to all the parents
who have volunteered as Room Parents this year.

Each class will have three parties:
Halloween
Winter Holiday
Valentine's Day

Parties will include crafts, games, activities, and ice
cream provided by the PTA, hosted by the Room Parent
volunteers.

Fifth and six grades will enjoy combined-grade parties
in the gym!

Get ready for Room
Parties!

Find us online! The Official Franklin Township PTA @franklintownshippta


